[image: image1.wmf]

MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

June 9, 2000

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

FEDERAL

MTA staff was informed today, that the Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation deferred its hearing on the Senate’s FY 2001 Transportation Appropriations bill until Tuesday, June 13 at 10:00 a.m.  The Senate Full Appropriations Committee will then consider the Subcommittee’s recommendation at 2:00 p.m. on the same day.  These dates are still subject to change.  

MTA staff will continue to notify you of any other information as soon as we receive it.  Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact Claudette A. Moody, Government Relations Director, at (213) 922-2237.
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